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What You Need & When 

 

This term our PE will be on 
Monday with Mrs Chen and a 
Thursday with Miss Muir. Please 
have appropriate footwear for 
being indoors.  
 
Please bring a water bottle daily 
and a healthy snack for break 
time. Water bottles can be filled 
up in the class and milk is also 
available after break. 
 
As the seasons continue to 
change please ensure you have 
a jacket for the playground and 
a jumper for the classroom. 

Home Help 

Continue to develop good study 

habits at home, please ask if you 

have any questions: 

 Read for 15-20 mins 

daily 

 Sumdog 

 News updates 

 Times Tables 

 Skills for Life 

 

Our Learning Summary 

 

 

Literacy 

In Literacy this term our focus will be word 

building and common words. In writing we will 

be exploring descriptive writing with a focus on 

our core writing targets.  

 

 

 

Numeracy & Maths 

In Numeracy, we will be exploring place value 
and forwards and backwards number word 
sequences. In beyond number we will be 
focussing on position, movement, compass 
points and grid references. 

 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

In Health and Wellbeing this term we will be 

exploring the rights of the child and have 

already created our class charter associated 

with this. We will be exploring feelings and 

emotions through the zones of regulation and 

emotion works this term. We will also be 

learning about the Wellbeing Indicators 

respected and nurtured. 

News 

We would like to extend a warm welcome back to all of our learners. We have had a lovely first week with the children 

and hope everyone had an enjoyable summer. This year, Mrs Chen will be teaching on a Monday and Tuesday and Miss 

Muir will be teaching on a Wednesday and Thursday. Mrs Chen and Miss Muir will alternate Fridays. The children are 

settling well into their new Primary 3/2 class, building relationships with their peers and are aware of the expectations 

and routines of our school day. We are looking forward to the term ahead and all of the exciting learning opportunities 

and experiences it will bring. As always, throughout everything that we do we continually promote our school values of 

kindness, perseverance and success as well as our school vision to be the best we can be. As always, please contact the 

school if you would like to speak to one of us about anything and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Important Dates in Term 1  

 

August 

 Friday 16
th
 Meeting the 

Teacher, P1s - 12noon, P2-

P7 – 1pm 

September 

 September holiday: Off on Fri 

13th, Mon 16th and Tues 17th 

 Wednesday 20th: all return 

 Friday 27th: Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 

October 

 8th and 9th – Parent 

Consultations 

 Friday 11th: All break for 

October holiday.  Pupils  

return on Tuesday 22nd. 

 

Communication  

X (formerly Twitter)              

Please continue to follow our learning 

journey with regular updates on the 

 Knightsridge X (Twitter) page 

@KnightsridgePr1  

Updates will also be posted on our KPS 

website 

https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/ 

Please contact us by e-mail at 

wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

If you need to call or do not have 

access to e-mail, our number is 

01506 280610 

https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/
mailto:wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk

